
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 

 
PUBLIC SERVICE ANNOUNCEMENT 

 
 
For Immediate Release 
September 22, 2016 
 
For More Information: 
Engineering Department / 228-0440 
Marquette Board of Light and Power / 228-0311 
 
UPDATE: WRIGHT STREET CLOSURE 
 
Wright Street will remain closed from Lakeshore Boulevard to a point just east of the Superior Dome 
Entrance until Monday, Sept. 26 at 6 a.m. This closure will allow for the unloading of the 
reciprocating internal combustion engines required for the Marquette Board of Light and Power’s 
new “Marquette Energy Center”.  
 
Traffic will have access to the Superior Dome of off Wright Street. 
 
The public is asked to be aware of the detour and proceed with caution along the detour route. 
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